
 

 

 

 

 

 

9 June 2021 

Devdatta Gokhale, 

GATI, Jalgaon. 

Sir, 

Thank you very much for conducting Training for Non Teaching Staff of KCES’s Institute of 

Management and Research, on 9 June 2021. Your session on ‘Work Culture’ was very useful and 

informative. Participants have given very positive feedback and they are enthusiastic for 

contribution and feel motivated. 

You have long association with IMR and we hope to have strong bonds in future. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Director 

 

 

Prof Shilpa Kiran Bendale 

 

 

 


